Preschool Advisory Meeting: 09/20/22

Veronica Martin-Carey, (Ms "V") the new Director was introduced. Key points:

- Increased Enrollment 57/64. They are seeing some recovery from the pandemic shift.
- Hiring Crisis One of the biggest challenges has been finding qualified individuals to fill open positions. Click link for a recruitment flier for teachers and teacher's assistants:
  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cedkn59F7yVkTSr0b8\_786heXawA X/view?usp=drive\_web
- Preschool Website: <a href="https://hr.umbc.edu/preschool/">https://hr.umbc.edu/preschool/</a>
  NOTE: No Drop-In or Temporary Enrollment
- Back to School Night is 9/22/23